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Our Halloween day visits at
CAFT will run from Saturday 14th
October to Sunday 5th
November for spooky activities
including a monster hunt, scary
mask making and ghost stories.
Keep your eyes peeled on our
Facebook over the next week for
our application page to open!

H A L L O W E E N  V O L U N T E E R S  -
C A N  Y O U  H E L P ?

 Over 3 weeks we will be welcoming more than
1,800 young visitors for a few hours of Halloween

fun. We need volunteers to help with outdoor tasks
including games, refreshments, crafts and

housekeeping. Shifts vary for each day to be either
9.30am - 1.00pm, 12.30pm - 4.30pm or 9.30am -

2.30pm. If you’d like to help make this a day to
remember for these amazing children, please

contact volunteers@caft.co.uk for a full l ist of
available slots.

As well as relying on volunteers here at CAFT, we
also rely on donations – a programme like this
doesn’t come cheap so if you or your company

might be interested in contributing towards the
costs of our Halloween programme please just get

in touch – we’d love to hear from you!

Thank you so much to S&G Response for
holding their golf day at Mottram Hall
once again in aid of CAFT! The day was a
huge success and raised an incredible
£12,000 which will make such a huge
difference to how many children we can
support this year. 

Thank you to S&G and the sponsors and
attendees for their generosity on the day.

S & G  R A I S E  £ 1 2 , 0 0 0  F O R  C A F T !

2  S U M M I T S  C O N Q U E R E D  F O R  C A F T

£ 2 4 K  I N  2 4  H O U R S  -  
L E T ’ S  M A K E  I T  H A P P E N !

It ’s just over a week until Friday 6th
October where we aim to raise £24,000!

With £2.5k already in and many more
pledges, we’d like to thank everyone that

is getting involved in this project! We stil l
have a long way to go to meet our

ambitious target, so if you can make any
small contribution you will be making a
huge difference. With just £12 funding a

half day visit to CAFT, a l ittle really does
go a long way. Please get in touch with

hannah@caft.co.uk to get involved.
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T H A N K  Y O U  T O  H O O P E R S

In less than a week we’ve had CAFT
supporters hiking up the highest

mountain in Wales and the highest
mountain in Scotland. Thank you to

Pinset Masons for completing Yr Wyddfa
in Snowdonia and to our Shrewsbury

supporters for taking on Ben Nevis!

We have a couple of challenge events
left this year including the 23 mile

lighthouse walk on 7th October with
spaces stil l  available. For further details

please contact jure@caft.co.uk
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Last week Hoopers, Wimslow and
LK Bennett ran their Autumn
Winter fashion show and
afternoon tea event, raising an
amazing £950 for CAFT!

Thank you to the team for
running a fabulous event and to
everyone who came along for
some fashion, food and
fundraising!

W E L L  D O N E  T O  A L T I  1 0 K  R U N N E R S !

Well done to all our CAFT runners
who took part in Altrincham 10k
this month! 

Thank you so much to Calderpeel
Architects, Vesta Financial
Services and Blackstone Solicitors
who all raised a great amount for
CAFT. 

Our biggest fundraising event of
the year is fi l l ing up quickly! With
300 places already gone, make
sure to book your place now to
avoid missing out!

Join the Masquerade Ball on 2nd
December at The Monastery for a
night of celebrating and raising
funds for CAFT. Please contact
natalie@caft.co.uk for more details
or click here. 

T H E  B A C K  C L I N I C  R A I S E
O V E R  £ 1 , 0 0 0  F O R  C A F T !

Massive thanks to The Back Clinic
and their wonderful community in

Poynton, who helped to raise an
incredible £1,036.19 for CAFT last

Sunday. With fun games, archery,
facepainting and more, everyone

had so much fun, including our
mascots Bobby & Rosie.

https://caft.co.uk/events/christmas-ball-2023/

